
SINGING STRINGS CAMP 
Aug 27 – 29, 2018 

Park Royal United Church, Charlottetown 
 

Mark the beginning of the last week of August on your calendar for our 
annual Singing Strings day camp program from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. at Park 
Royal United Church. 
  
For those students who are new to the Singing Strings Camp: we start each 
year with a ‘boot camp’ to raise our level of playing and prepare for more 
advanced work starting in September. We have group classes, orchestra 
rehearsals, as well as sectionals, master classes, and chamber music. Faculty 
will include our regular conductors Natalie, Jen, Wendy, and Sue, as well as 
guest teachers. 
 
This year we will be offering a Pre-Junior program again for students who 
are not ready for orchestra, but have started a string instrument before camp. 
It will run for 3 days in the afternoons (1-5 p.m.), and tuition is $75. 
 
All three levels of orchestra, Junior, Intermediate, and Senior, will have a 
full day program for 3 days, tuition $150. This fee includes instruction and 
music, and the schedule will also include some recreational activities.   
 
A completed registration form with a non-refundable deposit of $50 ($25.00 
for the Pre-Junior program) is due by August 1st in order for us to have 
music and staffing in place for the camp. Jen will be at Park Royal from 4:30 
to 5:30 p.m. on August 1 to collect deposits and issue receipts. Balance is 
due on the first day of camp. Scholarships are available for a small number 
of students who make a request through submitting a letter to the Singing 
Strings stating their need. 
  
For additional information please contact us: 
Jen Clement (902) 672-2839 or jen@singingstrings.ca 
Natalie Williams Calhoun singingstringspei@gmail.com   
Sue Irvine sueirvine13@gmail.com 
Wendy Evers-Forrester wenev@hotmail.com 
 
We look forward to seeing you at camp this year! 


